
 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

24th February 2025 

Dear Parent(s)/ Carer(s), 
 

Year 6 trip to Bridlington 
 

On Monday 30th June Year 6 will be going on a trip to Bridlington. Please bring your child to the main entrance at 
8.15am as the coach will be leaving promptly at 8.30am and we are aiming to be back at school at approximately 4pm. 
Siblings can also be brought to school at this time and use the Breakfast Club free of charge, unless they have breakfast, 
in which case, they will be charged for this. Children must wear their PE kit, trainers, school jumper and a sun hat and 
bring their packed lunch and a water bottle. If you would like school to provide a packed lunch for this trip, please 
contact the office. 
 
The cost of the trip is £18.00 per child. This is non-refundable voluntary contribution, however, if insufficient funds are 
received, the trip may have to be cancelled.  If the trip is cancelled by school, the contributions are refundable. Trips 
are carefully costed but should there be any surpluses they will be dealt with as per the Charging & Remissions policy, 
which is available on the school website.  
 
All trips can be found in `Trips’ within your MCAS account. Please contact the school office for details of how to register 
if required. Payments must be received by Monday 2nd June. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mr Campbell 


